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Pantomime  

Dear Parents/Carers 

As Christmas fast approaches, we are delighted to tell you that we have arranged for BIG 

FOOT Theatre Productions to come to our school and perform Dip & Dab’s Christmas Mix 

Up for our children. The Pantomime will take place on Thursday 8th December 2022. 

This is going to be a fantastic and cost-effective way (Oh, yes it is!) for our pupils to 

experience the joy of pantomime in their school. 

The cost of the performance for each child will be £3  

Please use Parentpay to purchase your child’s ticket. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stav Stavrinou                                                                      Craig Winnard 
Headteacher                                                                         Co-Headteacher 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Temp Tel: 020 8800 4584 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 
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